
From: Michelle Gibbons
To: Karen Edwards; Rick Taintor
Subject: IMPORTANT: Mill Plaza redevelopment
Date: Thursday, January 21, 2021 12:13:43 PM

Dear Planning Board Members,

As a Durham resident, I am writing to voice my serious concerns regarding the redevelopment of Mill Plaza and
the Planning Board’s actions related to the redevelopment. I urge you to completely reject the planned
redevelopment by Colonial Durham Assoc (CDA) in favor of a better plan or local purchase.  At a minimum, accept
the Conservation Commission’s recommendation that the Plaza redevelopment adhere to zoning’s required 75’
wetland setback. 

Sincerely,

Michelle Gibbons
7 Burnham Ave.
Durham, NH
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